
 

 

 

To:     All Potential Offerors 

From:  Anna Silva, Procurement Specialist  

Date:  July 16, 2019 

Subject: RFP P410-19   , Cochlear Implants, Addendum #1 

Please add this Addendum #1 to the original RFP documents.  It shall be the responsibility of the interested 
Offerors to adhere to any changes or revision to the RFP as identified in this Addendum #1. 
 
The following clarification shall become permanent and made part of the procurement file.   
 

1. Section 5.3.13 states that UNMHSC requires that a representative be onsite for all cases.  Is this 
a requirement/request from UNMHSC or the surgeon?  Please explain the reasoning behind 
needing this type of support for “all cases”. 
 
The  physicians and staff are not highly knowledgeable or may not have been exposed to 
Cochlear cases. Staff turnover and the cost of the implant are also factors UNMH has considered 
in requiring representative to be in the room for all surgical cases. 

2. 


